
A new year is upon us and with it brings the

challenges of doing service in the midst of the

pandemic.  We have faced challenges in the past

months, but have managed to still fulfill our

mission of service.  I want to take a minute to thank

all of you for being the dedicated Kiwanians that we  

have always prided ourselves in being.  We will face

many more challenges, but these we will overcome

as well. 

WELCOME TO THE
KIWANIS CLUB OF
BALD EAGLE AND
NITTANY VALLEYS
By President Penny
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WHAT DID OCTOBER
BRING?

 October brings the ghouls and the goblins .  Pictured at right is our
own goblin, Tim Meyers showing a donation of $50 to Mill Hall FIre
Department's Bill Strunk for their Trick or treat.   Other donations

for Halloween fun were Clinton County Housing, $50.00 and  Infant
Developement $100 for the Pumpkin Patch and treats for the

kiddos.

Fun was also had when the club members participated in
the Trunk or Treat at the YMCA.  Pictured above is Ricky
Reinberg, Matt Wise , and Tia Hiller.  On the bottom right,

is Chrissy Wise, Circle K Advisor, with members of the
Circle K from LHU.



October Birthdays
Dean Wetzler-----October 19

 
Club Anniversaries

Denise Boone-----2016
Jodi Treas-----2013

 
 
 

Member Orientation
Della Watson, membership chair, held a member orientation meeting at the Mill Hall Fire Hall
on Wednesday, October 28th.  Three newest members, Ricky Reinberg, Ashley Rohr, and
Rachel Muir were all in attendance.  Along with the Orientation, a session was held to help

members do their background checks.  Pizza, snacks, water, and soda were provided. 
 Member Tim Meyers is shown giving a testimonial as to "WHY I AM A KIWANIAN"


